MITAC International Corp.

Federal Communications Commission
Authorization and Evaluation Division

Confidentiality Request regarding application for certification of FCC ID: P4Q-MIOA702.

Pursuant to Sections 0.457 and 0.459 of the Commission’s Rules, we hereby request confidential
treatment of information accompanying this application as outlined below:

Block Diagram Should be A702 BlkDia_updated.pdf
Schematics Should be A702 Schem.pdf

Operation Description Should be A702 OpDes_GSM.pdf
Operation Description Should be A702 OpDes_BT.pdf
Operation Description Should be A702 OpDes_WLAN.pdf
Parts List Should be A702 PartsLst.pdf

Tune Up Procedure Should be A702 TunPro.pdf

The above materials contain trade secrets and proprietary information not customarily released to
the public. The public disclosure of these materials may be harmful to the applicant and provide
unjustified benefits to its competitors.

The applicant understands that pursuant to Section 0.457 of the Rules, disclosure of this
application and all accompanying documentation will not be made before the date of the Grant
for this application.

Sincerely,

r'4
Contact Person: Colin Cheng

Company Name: MiTAC International Corp.

Tel : +886-2-26271188
E-Mail: colin.cheng@mic.com.tw

Attached: Copy of FCC Confidentiality Policy
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